
European System Houses and their Contribution to the Circular Economy 

EPPA organises a press tour of the exhibition booths of European manufacturers of PVC 

window systems on 19 March 2020 at 12:30 p.m. Meeting point is booth 3A-435. 

The European trade association of PVC-U window systems manufacturers, EPPA, is inviting 

the press to an exclusive tour at the Fensterbau Frontale in Nuremberg. The approx. 90-

minute tour starts on Thursday, 19 March 2020 at 12:30 p.m. at the EPPA booth. The 

representatives of the major European system houses will give an insight into how they 

contribute to the Circular Economy and the EU recycling initiative Circular Plastics Alliance 

(CPA). You are invited to learn more about PVC windows as the blueprint for sustainable 

building products. During the tour, EPPA will explain the background of current initiatives 

such as CPA and the European Green Deal, and the involvement of the association and 

members in these projects. At the booths, journalists will have the opportunity to exchange 

views with representatives of the system houses on current products and strategies in the 

context of the Circular Economy. 

  

The tour will be given in English and in German (upon request). 

 

Participating system houses so far are: Deceuninck, Gealan, Internorm, Profine, Rehau, 

Schüco and Veka 

 

All interested media representatives are cordially invited to take part in a press tour lasting 

approximately 90 minutes. The meeting and starting point of the tour is the EPPA booth in 

Hall 3A-435. 

If you have any questions, please contact: info@eppa-profiles.eu 

You can find more information on: eppa-profiles.eu 

 


